

September 30, 2015

Honorable Mayor Tim Kabat Common Council Members

Ladies and Gentleman:

The Aviation Board, at their last regular meeting, approved with 1 no vote (Jim Bloedorn) the AN ORDINANCE to create Section 8-52(a), renumber Section 8-52(a) through (f) and create Section 8-53(c) of the Code of Ordinances of the City of La Crosse regarding restriction on use of airport property.

Therefore, it is respectfully requested that the Common Council approve the same.

Respectfully Submitted,

Clinton Torp

Airport Manager

